From;
Sent: 23 October 2019 18:07

To: lanning |

Subject: Support for works to tree 2019/5351/T

Dear Camden Council,

I support planning application number: 2019/5351/T = Application for Works to Tree(s)
covered by a TPO.

I am particularly in favour of works to the Norway maple (label as T1 on this planning
application) as it is a forest tree and although it is on communal land it is very close to my
property.

This Norway maple is very problematic as it grows very rapidly and is increasingly becoming
too big for its location.

Furthermore, it makes a LOT of scedlings. I spend a lot of time cvery spring and summer in
an attempt to hand pull all of them from my garden. Also nothing grows under it. I have also
Heard that these trees have shallow roots and are prone to be blown down. This worries me
profoundly as it is very close to my house ( it is towering over my roof) and others properties.
I wonder whether the Council would not consider getting rid of this Norway Maple in
question and replacing it with a more appropriate tree for this location.

Thank you,
Ms Branco



